
PRAISING THE LORD!!! 
 

 
My family and I are so thankful for the many people 
around the world who have been praying for my 
mom's open- heart surgery. 
I arrived back in Pennsylvania on February 5th. 
Because of the winter storm, I had a couple of 
cancellations and delays, but finally made it safely. 
My mom's surgery was originally scheduled to take 
place on February 9th, but the morning of the surgery 

was cancelled. It was rescheduled and took place on February 15th. The surgery went 
very well and the hospital staff was amazed at how well my mom was doing 
immediately after surgery. She was discharged home on February 20th. Her pain has 
been quite managed and the doctors are very impressed with her recovery. She will be 
starting her cardiac rehab this week and of course, it will take some time for a full 
recover, but she is well on her way.  
 

We again thank you for your prayers and concerns.  

Lord willing, I will be heading back to South Africa on March 16th to arrive March 18th. 

Thank you all for your prayers,  

Hannah Bennett   

 

 

"It is of the Lord's mercies that we are not 

consumed, because his compassions fail 

not. They are new every morning: great is 

thy faithfulness."     Lamentations 3:22-23    

 
 


